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International Day, 2024 
March 8th was International Day and Women’s 
Day. International Day 2024 was a day of 
celebration. The ISW community not only 
celebrated the cultural differences of the staff and 
students but acknowledged the contributions, 
love, and sacrifice of Women. This year’s 
International Day theme was WHO ARE WE?  

 

The festivities began with the traditional 
International Day parade along the service 
road. The flag bearers walked down the 
service road waving the flags that represented 
their home countries. Staff, students, and 
families watched from the sides and cheered 
as the flag bearers passed by. It was great to 
see everyone dressed in the attire from their 
home country or from the country that their 
class represented for the day. 

The ECC/ Elementary students showcased 
their gifts and talents in various ways during 
the morning performances. The ECC students 
started the program with a fashion show. 
Students wore traditional Chinese clothing. 
The audience also experienced the talents of 
our Elementary students as they performed 
songs, and dances and even showcased a 
Karate demonstration. The G4-5 and G2 
students performed skits, teaching parents 
and fellow students about the countries of Malaysia and South Korea.  
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After the performances, the learning 
activities moved to the main building where 
the Secondary students welcomed the 
Elementary students, and parents into their 
learning spaces to experience the planned 
cultural activities related to their selected 
countries. Students and parents learned 
about traditional games, completed arts and 
crafts activities, practiced Chinese 
characters, and ate some traditional snacks 
from selected countries. 

 

International Day 2024 was a success. The ISW community truly experienced the educational 
impact of cross-cultural learning.  

 

Experience Day at Nanwei, 2024 
On Monday, March 11th, Nanwei King’s College hosted an Experience Day for students 
and parents from the International School of Wuxi. The event was well-attended, with 
many participants eager to learn more about the curriculum and programs offered from 
kindergarten to Grade 11. Parents were given a tour of the campus, while students had 
the opportunity to participate in classroom activities. Elementary and middle school 
students spent the entire day at the school, while high school students attended at least 
one class of their choice.  

We are grateful for the support and assistance provided by Nanwei King’s College 
executive leadership, which helped our students and parents gain a better understanding 
of the school's offerings. 


